
FAMILY SERVICE HOURS INFORMATION 
 

Our Lady of the Snows Parochial School prides itself on parent involvement. We 

encourage all parents to be part of the educational experience of their children by 

participating in the life of the school. Volunteering will help build personal connections 

between parents, faculty and staff, enhance school programs, enrich the children’s 

educational experience, and deepen your appreciation of a faith-based education. 

Further, it sends a strong message to your children about the family's commitment to 

education and to service. Our Lady of the Snows Parochial School welcomes the 

participation of all parents. When volunteers bring their ideas, time and talent to the 

school, everyone benefits. Volunteers are an essential part of what makes our school 

great. The school’s success depends on your continued support!  

 

There are many ways to get involved at Our Lady of the Snows Parochial School:  

 

In the Classroom:  

Classroom teachers welcome the assistance of volunteers. Volunteer opportunities may 

include: making copies, putting up bulletin boards, working with children in small groups, 

driving/chaperoning children on field trips*, or assisting with class parties. Please 

contact your child’s teacher or Head Room Parent for even more volunteering 

opportunities.  

 

Through School-Wide Activities:  

Volunteers can choose to help monitor children during drop-off, pick-up, and recess, 

chaperone on field trips*, assist with lunch duty, Fall Festival, Vintage Affair Fundraiser 

or the End of the Year Celebration, along with many other opportunities. Another way of 

contributing to the school would be by donating candy/party favors for the Fall Festival 

or auction items for the Vintage Affair Fundraiser.  

 

PTO:  

The PTO also actively purses the donation of time, talent and treasure from all of its 

members to create a sense of community and spirit at Snows. The PTO has many 

volunteer opportunities available. PTO Meetings are held the first Thursday each month 

and all parents are encouraged to attend.  

 

Each Family is required to volunteer for a minimum of 25 hours per school year. 

Please remember you must meet the “3 Requirements to Volunteer” before you 

may volunteer at Snows.  

 

Service Hours must be entered in RenWeb. 

 

*Anyone who plans to drive for school-sponsored events (field trips, etc.) must complete 

additional forms and submit fingerprints. Please see the School Office. 


